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Happy Holidays from everyone at Binnewater

Don't forget Binnewater Trivia. Questions are on the back.

2 Free cases of Binnewater. Submit answers by January 1st.

Binnewater trucks are everywhere!  And behind the wheel of that truck is a hardworking delivery

driver bringing pure refreshment to every corner of the Hudson Valley.  Those delivery drivers are part of

the best delivery and distribution team around.  I typically use this newsletter to thank you, our customer,

but I would also like to give a shout out to all the men and women that make this company so great!

Binnewater has been serving this community for almost 115 years, I'm willing to bet that in all that

time we have not had a team more dedicated to serving you, our valued customer, or going the extra 

mile to make sure you stay happy and hydrated.

I would like to personally thank everyone at Binnewater for all their hard work throughout the year

and I would like to thank all of our customers for allowing us to do what we do so well.

From everyone at Binnewater, Happy Holidays and a Happy New Year.

Sincerely,  Marshall Gogg       President Binnewater Ice Co.

Be sure to check our Facebook page for seasonal specials on ice melting products!


